
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

FEMA AND TDEM RECOVERY SCOPING MEETING 

Friday, September 5, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. 

607 N Vanderveer St, Agri-life Auditorium 
Burnet, Texas 78611 

Notice is hereby given that members of the Burnet County commissioners court may 
attend a Federal Emergency Management Administration (FEMA) Recovery Scoping 
Meeting in coordination with the Texas Division of Emergency Management regarding 
governmental recovery and reimbursement from a disaster. The meeting will be located 
at 607 N. Vanderveer St. , Agri-life Auditorium, Burnet, Texas 78611, on Friday, 
September 5, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. 

This notice is given to inform the public of the possibility that a quorum of the Burnet 
County commissioners court may occur. Although a majority of the commissioners court 
may by present and County business will be presented, there will be no deliberation nor 
action taken on any matters during this event. Data observed or discussed during this 
meeting will be made the subject of a subsequent, properly posted public meeting. The 
public is allowed to observe the meeting. 

Posted at Burnet County Courthouse by Vicinta Stafford , County Clerk on August 21th, 
2025. 

r-£~~ 
Vicinta Stafford, Burnet County Clerk 


